


[bookmark: Text1]NOTICE CONCERNING PROPOSED BUDGET OF
GOLDEN EAGLE ACRES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1-3
NOTICE is hereby given that proposed budgets have been submitted to the Boards of Directors of the Golden Eagle Acres Metropolitan District Nos. 1, 2 and 3 for the ensuing year of 2023; that a copy of such proposed budgets have been filed in the office of the District at 2619 Canton Ct. Fort Collins, Colorado, where the same are open for public inspection; and that such proposed budgets will be considered at a public hearing of the Boards of Directors of the Districts to be held by teleconference via the access instructions below on Wednesday, November 16, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83621083208?pwd=OWVpU0plMnFRTjBLK0c2K3hXbmRrdz09
To join via mobile phone please dial: 1(346) 248-7799
Meeting ID: 836 2108 3208
Passcode: 517667

Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget, inspect the budget and file or register any objections thereto.
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